
From: Gloria Lowe [mailto:GLOWE@hacfl.com]  

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 2:13 PM 
To: Safeea Ali 

Cc: Shawn M. Dewar 
Subject: Support Letter for Dispo Application 

Importance: High 

 
Hi Safeea, hope you are doing well, dropped by to see you today but you were out. We are entering into 
another phase of redevelopment and we need a letter of support from the Mayor for our applications to 
HUD.  I have attached a sample letter for our Sunnyreach Acres Project.  This letter can be updated 
and/or modified.  Please let us know if you require additional information or what we need to do to 
expedite the process. 
 
Look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Gloria P. Lowe  
Administrative Assistant  
Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale 
437 SW 4th Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315  
T. 954-525-6444 Ext. 2105 
F. 954-764-4604 
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